
Project Update: March 2014 
 
I was still making preparations and currently have already managed to select the three project 
villages (namely Tangeni, Choma and Kivaza) based on the pre-set criteria and consulting 
stakeholders.  
 
On 29th March 2014 we hold our inception workshop and from 1st April we will start the village 
meetings and thereafter continue with habitat and bird surveys in the forest and promotion of 
energy saving cook stoves activities after getting the community members to participate in this 
project. Below is a sample invitation letter sent to one of our inception workshop participant.  

 


